
 

 

 
 
 
Note to file 
 

EA 0809-002 

Canadian Zinc Corporation, Prairie Creek Mine 

 

January 31, 2011 

 

Re: EA update – response date for 2
nd

 round information requests  
 

The following is an update on the status of the environmental assessment for the Prairie 

Creek Mine. 

 

In November 2010, Canadian Zinc Corporation expressed their hope to complete 

responses to the 2
nd

 round of information requests by the end of January 2011.   Canadian 

Zinc has now indicated that they are attempting to complete this response document by 

mid-February. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.   

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Chuck Hubert 

Environmental Assessment Officer 

Mackenzie Valley Review Board 

Ph: (867) 766-7052 

Fx: (867) 766-7074 

chubert@reviewboard.ca 

  

 

 


